
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

     6​th​ grade camp is just a little over 7 weeks away, and we wanted to send this 

reminder letter home with some important dates and information.  

 

     Camp is scheduled for April 24-26, 2019​.​ We will attend camp at Camp Muskingum. 

The camp is located on Leesville Lake outside of Carrollton.  

   

     The cost of camp is $135.00 per student.  A final balance sheet will be sent home the 

week of March 18.  All student deposits and fundraising will be figured into the final 

balance.  At that same time, we will also be sending home more detailed information in 

regards to camp including permission forms, health forms, packing lists, etc.   We would 

like health forms to be turned in by March 29th, 2019.  We need forms to be turned in 

before money is due. 

 

    We will start collecting the final payment ​April 2, 2019.​ The remaining balance for 

camp will be due by ​April 12, 2019.​  All checks and money orders are ​payable to 
TVLSD​.  Please hold off on any final payment until that time.  Students who did not make 

a deposit will still have the opportunity to go to camp making a final payment.  Please 

contact your child’s homeroom teacher if information on scholarships for financial 

hardship is needed.   

 

    There will be an informational parent meeting about 6th grade camp on ​Wednesday, 

March 20, at 5:30pm.​  The meeting will be in the cafeteria at Tusky Valley Middle 

School.  The director of Camp Muskingum will be here to share information about camp 

and to answer any questions that parents might have. 

 

   

Thank you for your time, and please let us know if you have any questions.  

   

          Middle School-330-859-2427 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

The 6​th​ Grade Teachers 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


